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Song Leader Garry Klassen 

Piano Chris Klassen 
 

Call to Worship Pete Peters 
 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory Christina Peters 
 

Worship in Singing 
 

Special Number Jenesa Banman 
 

Scripture Reading 
Philippians 1:20-30 

 

Message Lawrence Klassen 

“Yet what shall I  choose?” 
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Morning Worship Service Sept 29, 2013 

Children’s Camps International invites you to their Annual Fundraising 

Banquets!  Mark your calendars for Sunday, September 29, 5:30 and Monday, 

September 30, 6:30 at the Winkler Mennonite Brethren Church, 120 Pineview Drive. 

Hear stories from the field! See how you have had an impact! Experience great 

fellowship! Call and reserve your free tickets today! With special guest Wendell 

Andres-Harvest For Kids Saskatchewan.  On the menu is pizza and chicken!  Tickets are 

free but space is limited.  Please call the CCI office at 331-4003 or email info@ccicamps.com. 

Music ... Praise ... Worship ... Workshop 

Workshop in conjunction with the Program Committee & Music director: 
We are planning a music workshop for the Oct 29th at 7:30. The focus for this 
workshop is to better our communication ...to strengthen our purpose. Who is 
encouraged to come? All pianist’s, keyboard accompanist’s, song leaders, all 
worship team members, sound and projector operators, persons that play during 
the offering (12 yrs and older), people who do special numbers, (12 yrs and older). 
In short, every one that has an interest in the music in our church, even though you 
might not be involved with any one of the functions listed above, we would love to 
see you there. We’ll be looking for ideas to strengthen our worship time together; 
we’ll be taking a fair amount of time for questions and answers, we’ll be looking for 
new talent. It would save time and we would be better prepared if you could write 
out your questions or comments ahead of time and pass them on to me, or to 
anyone of the program committee members at least one week before the workshop 
date.  Please make it a point to come ...October 29th at 7:30 pm  

Band/Orchestra: 

If you play an instrument, this announcement is for you. We, as a program 

committee, are hoping to set up an orchestra of all the different instruments 

available, (guitars, violins, flutes, trumpets, mandolins, etc.) to accompany singers to 

lead in a Sunday morning worship singing time on Oct 27th. There would be 2 

practices, the first practice would be on Tues, Oct 15th 7:30 pm, and the second 

practice would be on Tues, Oct 22nd at 7:30 pm. If there is interest to do this type of 

thing, we could do it again, perhaps every other month or so. I’m sure you’ll enjoy 

participating. There will be a sign up sheet in the foyer starting this Sunday. If you 

are interested please sign up as soon as possible. This would help me prepare and 

select songs that would be suitable. Please also indicate what instrument you would 

be playing. If you have any questions, please contact Allen Schellenberg. 822 8027 

Thanks! 

Missionaries of the week: Diedrich & Judy Harms, Working with: 

EMMC/Go Mission! Position: Leadership Development, Home Church: 

Lighthouse Mission Church 

 

2 
Preach the word; be 

prepared in season and 

out of season; correct, 

rebuke and encourage—

with great patience and 

careful instruction. 

2 Timothy 4:2
 

 

14 In the same way, 

the Lord has 

commanded that 

those who preach 

the gospel should 

receive their living 

from the gospel. 

1 Corinthians 9:14 



This Week’s Event: 
 
 

Tues Oct 1
st
 Ministerial Meeting at 7:30 pm. 

 

Wed Oct 2
nd
 Parent & Student Meeting 7:00pm @ Glencross 

We will be discussing details regarding our upcoming mission trip, as 

well as other upcoming events. 

-Youth Bible Study to follow parent & student meeting 

Snack Tyler Friesen 
 

Thurs Oct 3
rd
 College and Career meeting 7:30pm @ Glencross. 

Discussing possible study ideas and other details. 
Open to ages 18 -25 
 

Next Sunday Message Pastor Peter Redekopp 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up: 
 

YMs bible study will be starting on Oct 11th, 7:30 at 
Nathan & Rosemarie's (25 Duster Bay) 
 

OCTOBER 20TH THANKSGIVING LUNCH MEAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Take Note: 
 

Attention Bible School Students:  if you are interested in receiving a 
bursary from the Glencross Church please request a bursary 
application form from Loretta by calling 325-7299 or email 
lorfries@hotmail.com On behalf of the Christian Education Board. 

 
 
 

MCC hopes to provide school kits for the many refugee children from Syria this fall.  
Can you help?  Here is a list of supplies a receiving box is in the church foyer.  
Abe & Joyce Elias                    School Kit Contents: 

� 4 spiral or perforated notebooks 
(8 ½ x 10 ½ in and 70 sheets) 

� 8 unsharpened pencils 
� 1 ruler (flat, flexible plastic; indicating both 30 cm & 12 in) 

� 12 colored pencils 
(in packaging) 

� 1 large pencil eraser 
School kits are distributed in a useful double drawstring cloth bag (11inx16in).  You may 
sew the bag yourself, request bags from an MCC collection center, or donate contents 
that we will place in a bag. 

'Mens' Ministry: Winning at home and work' starting 

Sun, Sept 29th @9:30 sharp @ Glencross Church 

Winning at Work and Home, a 16-session study, focuses on the two areas that are 

central to a man's life: career and family. It will begin to build the walls of manhood 

through study dealing with a man's chief responsibilities. It explores how a man can 

enjoy and engage his work and how he can relate to a woman in a whole new way. 

All Mothers and daughters (ages 8 & up) are invited to come to the ‘Wild West’ 

at Winkler Bible Camp on Oct 4
th

-6
th

. The weekend will include sessions with 

Christie and Taylor Rayburn, camp activities, our tearoom and much more! To 

register or for more information call the camp office at (204) 325-9519 or visit 

our website www.winklerbiblecamp.com. 

The month of October is Pastor Appreciation month. 
"Jeremiah 3:15 - Then I will give you shepherds after my 

own heart, who will lead you with knowledge and 

understanding."  Please take the time over the next couple of 

weeks to praise God for the gift of our two pastor couples as 

well as make a special effort to encourage them and thank 

them for their faithful service and ministry to us. 

17 Have confidence in your leaders and submit to their 

authority, because they keep watch over you as those who 

must give an account. Do this so that their work will be a 

joy, not a burden, for that would be of no benefit to you. 
Hebrews 13:17 
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